

Byron Area Schools

January 7, 2022

Dear Parents and Guardians,

It is with great honor and excitement that I share the news that I will be acting as interim principal at Byron Elementary School for the second semester of the 2021-2022 school year. My goal is to make this mid-year transition as seamless as possible for students, staff, and community members. I have spent the past 34 years teaching various grades, PE, and technology, where I have established a relationship with each and every child in this school. I also have over thirty years of experience coaching in the district. The students and staff know me well, and I will give one-hundred percent effort to keep their needs my highest priority.

As interim principal, I will work to support students academically, socially, and emotionally. I believe in the potential of every student and recognize that, together, we must prepare them to be world-class citizens. By continuing to provide experiences that are relevant and challenging, we can attain this goal. In order to meet the needs of each individual student, I am prepared to make decisions based on what is best for them. I strongly believe in open communication and a strong home and school relationship to ensure every child at Byron Elementary School succeeds. Please feel free to contact me any time if you have questions or concerns.

Warm regards,

Autumn L McGuire Byron Elementary School